
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Jonathan Taylor, Economic Development Manager 

DATE: 05/26/2020 

 

SUBJECT: 
Tualatin’s Economy. Recognizing our past. Charting our future. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Staff will present the 2019 Annual Report summarizing major achievements and milestones. 
Further information can be found in the 2019 Annual Report Document, either attached to this staff 
report or online at www.tualatinoregon.gov/economicdevelopment/economic-development-reports. 

Secondly, staff will present an outline of proposed options for an Economic Recovery Plan in 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic. The purpose of the plan is to manage and implement an 
effective, efficient and nimble economic recovery, in collaboration with vital partners, that charts a 
path for future economic prosperity.  

Staff seeks direction and feedback on the proposed options outlined in the plan. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Tualatin’s Economy PowerPoint 

- 2019 Annual Report Document 

http://www.tualatinoregon.gov/economicdevelopment/economic-development-reports

